
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/16/2022 12:02:15 AM

First name: ann

Last name: fuller

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: It is very disturbing that the National Forest would grant the company POWDR to build a resort on

pristine Holland Lake, with Kurtis Steele cementing the deal with a kick back for sure.  Why would the National

Forest allow hundreds of trees to be cut, hundreds of people to vacation, light pollution, noise pollution from

boats and other gas oriented machines to disturb wildlife and those who hike in this area. This proposal goes

against all efforts that are trying to manage climate change, ruining a wild area does not help the world change to

a society that wants to live in community with Nature. This resort would most likely attract the very wealthy, most

of whom are not living in harmony with the environment. Vote this resort out and let Peace reign at Holland Lake ,

keep it wild, for the future and for the Earth.


